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WATER COMMITTEE
MARCH 13, 2002

MINUTES

MEMBERS PRESENT: Chuck Watkins, Chairman
Dr. George Patton, Vice Chairman
Chris Cofty
Tony Parrott
Chris Venice

NON-VOTING MEMBERS: Bill McNally
Jim Mallett

STAFF PRESENT: Russell Ray

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Chuck Watkins at 8:00 A.M.

I. APPROVAL OF MINUTES FROM THE MEETING ON FEBRUARY 27, 2002.

Tony Parrott made the motion and Vice Chairman Dr. George Patton seconded, to
approve the minutes from the meeting on February 27, 2002.  There was no opposition.

II. DAVID SCARBOROUGH TO DISCUSS WATER LINE EXTENSION.

This item was tabled until the next meeting.

III. CONTINUED DISCUSSION OF BUFFER AT LAKE KEDRON.

Mr. Parrott explained that a home owner had requested we take down a tree.  He
and Sheldon Hammond with the Extension Office went out to look at the tree.  Mr.
Hammond sent a memo stating the tree does not look well, but it does not weaken the
overall strength of the tree.  He does not think it will fall down.  If it does fall, he does not
think it will hit the house.  Mr. Hammond recommended that the buffer be replanted in this
area. Mr. Parrott agreed to send a letter to the customer and include a copy of Mr.
Hammond’s memo.

IV. LAKE PEACHTREE DREDGING.

Mr. Mallett reported that he has written the Peachtree City engineer a letter
requesting that they expedite their decisions on Drake Field, how much of the silt they want
to use, and where they want to use it; so the drawings and specifications can be completed
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and the job can be bid.  He did this two weeks ago and has not had any response.  Mr.
Parrott commented we have a timetable to follow in the dredging contract.  Mr. Mallett
agreed he would send another letter.  The committee discussed the best time to do the
dredging and the timing that this project needs to be bid.  Mr. Parrott expressed concern
that we will end up doing this during the summer season when the demand is higher.

The committee discussed whether areas five and six need to be dredged or just left alone. 
They agreed to leave it at this time. 

There being no further business, Chairman Chuck Watkins adjourned the meeting at 8:30
A.M.

_________________________
Chuck Watkins

The foregoing minutes were approved at the regular Water Committee meeting on the 27th
day of March, 2002.

____________________
Lisa Gillis


